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Dear Year 6 Parents, 
 
To help with Secondary School Transitions and applications, several schools are hosting open days. Here are 
reminders of the following open days: 
 
 
MESSAGE FROM MORPETH SCHOOL 
  
Morpeth have to cancel their first Open Morning on Tuesday 12th September.  The first open morning will now 
take place on Thursday September 14th. 
  
All other dates will proceed as planned and as listed in the Ready for Secondary School in Tower Hamlets 
booklet. 
 
 
MESSAGE FROM BOW SCHOOL 
 
We are pleased to invite you and your child to our Open Evening, scheduled for Tuesday 19th September 
at 4.30pm.  
  
This is a great opportunity to meet the staff that will be teaching your child and discover what makes it such 
an extraordinary place for students to rise to the top. 
  
To secure your spot at our Year 6 Open Evening, please click on the following link: 
https://forms.gle/kyGJZbpB9WN9Svce6     
  
For those interested in a school tour, please use the following link to book your visit: 
https://forms.gle/uArebMDGQngAuQcy6    
  
If you have any questions before the events, please email Miss Mohamud or Ms Browning at   
transition@bow-school.org.uk  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Ms Matin 
Year 6 Lead 
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